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On behalf of the Wyoming State Public Health Officer, Big Horn County is disseminating the attached 

Statewide Public Health Order that is effective immediately and shall remain in effect until April 3, 2020. 

Your local jurisdiction should be disseminating this order to the appropriate entities as necessary and 

appropriate.  Any questions you may have should be directed to your local public health office.   

This Statewide Public Health Order is intended to protect the citizens of Wyoming during this public health 

emergency.  Your cooperation is critical to the health and safety of your family and our communities.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 










